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From: Ahmed, Ibrahim A <Ibrahim.Ahmed@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 11:21:07 PM
To: Potter, Andrew <Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Cc: Sleeper, Maggie <Maggie.Sleeper@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Kulis, Michael
<Michael.Kulis@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: Letters of Support

Hi Andrew, please see attached letters of support.

Regards,

Ibrahim Ahmed, MPA | Policy Advisor
Office of Supervisor Joel Anderson, 2nd District
San Diego County Board of Supervisors
P: (619) 957-8912








December 2, 2023  


Dear Supervisor Anderson: 
  
I am writing to express my support for Item #30, which you will be presenting at the upcoming Board 
of Supervisors meeting on Tuesday, December 5, 2023. 
  
This item, which seeks approval for the allocation of an additional $3 million in federal ARPA funding 
to sustain the existing migrant processing center in the City of San Diego, is of significant importance to 
our region.  
  
The City of El Cajon, like many other communities in our region, has been impacted by the challenges 
posed by street releases and the potential strain on our local resources. Your proposal to allocate 
additional federal funding to continue the operations of the processing center is a proactive and 
responsible step in mitigating these challenges. It not only protects the well-being of our communities 
but also aligns with our shared commitment to humanitarian values. 
  
I believe that supporting this item is not only in the best interest of the City of El Cajon but also the 
entire San Diego County. It is essential that we continue to prioritize the welfare of our residents and 
assist those who want to move on to their final destination. 
  
Thank you for your dedication and leadership in addressing this pressing issue. Please consider this 
letter of support for Item #30. We look forward to seeing this crucial initiative move forward for the 
benefit of our community and the entire region. 
  
Best regards, 


 


 


Steve Goble 
Deputy Mayor 
City of El Cajon 
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